
   

   

 

  

REPUBLICAN PARTY OF NEW MEXICO STATEMENT ON JUDGE 

KETANJI BROWN JACKSON’S CONFIRMATION TO THE U.S. 

SUPREME COURT 

  

Albuquerque, April 7—The following is a statement from RPNM Executive Committee 

member Jewll Powdrell regarding today’s Senate confirmation of Judge Ketanji Brown 

Jackson to the U.S. Supreme Court. The vote was 53-47. 

  

“Today’s confirmation vote was another victory for the extreme left. President Biden’s pick 

was one promoting radical policy and leftist interpretation of the law. Judge Jackson may 

make history with her confirmation, but her sentencing record is questionable, particular 

when it comes to those in child pornography cases, where she handed down light sentences 

to offenders. When asked during hearings, Jackson was also unable to define what a 

woman was. This kind of progressive, radical thinking is dangerous when it comes to 

sensitive and important interpretations on the High Court.”  

  

 


